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generous and invaluable cooperar62
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Secretary-General to Japan. 

 

At the invitation of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan, the 

Secretary-General visited Japan from the 3rd to the 7th of August last year.  During 

his stay in Japan, Secretary-General H.E. Mr. Ban Ki-Moon met with Prime Minister 

H.E. Mr. Naoto Kan and then Foreign Minister H.E. Mr. Katsuya Okada.  These 

meetings provided an opportunity to exchange views on0 1 479[( )-122(P)5(r)-7(i)-18(m)31


